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January 21, 2022 
 
Dear Merrimack Community, 
 
We need your help!  There continues to be a severe regional shortage of substitute teachers for 
all grade levels.  It is important that we have coverage for as many classes as possible throughout 
the week when a teacher is absent. 
 
You can help us solve this problem.  Please consider pledging 10 days this school year to being a 
substitute teacher in Merrimack.  The compensation rate is $125 per day and you will be working 
with our outstanding staff and students. 
 
If you are interested in applying to be a substitute teacher scan the QR Code below.  

 
For questions about being a substitute in the Merrimack School District, please call  
603-424-6200 (menu option #1), to speak with Human Resources.  
 
Sincerely, 

 
Everett V. Olsen, Jr. 
Interim Chief Educational Officer 
 
  


